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JULY UPDATE

Greetings in Jesus' namel!

In the beginning of July, we were so thankful to be a
part of the Malawi National Ladies Conference. There
were over 500 ladies in attendance for this four-day
event. The Lord moved powerfully, and 55 women were
filled with the gift of the Holy Ghost during this life-
changing conference. What an amazing time in His
presencel!

WELCOME BACK

We also had the opportunity to go back to Americal

While there, we had the privilege of sharing our burden
for Malawi, Africa, at the Pennsylvania District Camp
Meeting. It was such a blessing to fellowship and
connect with our dear friends and family in
Pennsylvania. We're so thankful for the support we
received, which will allow us to increase our reach and
impact on souls in Malawi.

In PA, Bro. Betterley and | were also able to minister and
share our continued burden for Malawi at our home
church in Williamsport, as well as churches in Muncy and
Danville.

It was a wonderful visit, but we're excited to be back in
Malawi and look forward to continued revivall
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THANK YOU FOR YOUR

CONTINUED SUPPORT




